
 

 
March 11, 2021 
 
 
VIA EMAIL & RESS 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2020-0024 – 2021 Incentive Regulation Mechanism Application 
 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. – Licence No. ED-2002-0559 
 

Dear Ms. Long, 

GSHI confirms it has reviewed the decision and accompanying draft Rate Order for accuracy and 
completeness and believes that the Tariff is accurate. With respect to the billing error described in detail 
in GSHI’s letter to the Board of today’s date, GSHI believes that it can adjust its billing system in order to 
implement the Tariff as drafted without experiencing the same billing error going forward. 
 

A copy of this letter has been provided to GSHI’s case manager. 

 

Yours Truly, 

Original signed by 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor – Regulatory 
 

Cc: Vince Mazzone, Michael Buonaguro 

500 Regent Street 
P.O. Box 250/CP 250  
Sudbury ON P3E 4P1 

Greater Sudbury 
West Nipissing 
Website 

705.675.7536 
705.753.2341 
sudburyhydro.com 


